
WELCOME NOTE FROM THE COLLEGE PRINCIPAL 

 

 

Greetings and welcome to Dar es salaam University College of Education 

(DUCE), a constituent College of the University of Dar es Salaam. We 

sincerely thank you for choosing to be part of our community. We are 

delighted that you are following us on various media, including this website.  

 

This website provides you with relevant information about the College. It 

describes a range of programmes and courses offered in our three faculties, 

namely; Faculty of Science, Faculty of Education, and Faculty of Humanities 

and Social Sciences. 

 

Being a constituent college of the University of Dar es Salaam; DUCE is 

dedicated to provide the best possible environment for teaching and learning 

as well as doing research, consultancy and public service. Our brand 

reputation is always of excellence and we will always strive to remain the 

forerunners of quality education programmes and courses. 

 

As you surf across our website, you will find news of events at the College, 

access staff profiles, and announcements for specific issues. Each academic 

and administrative unit has elaborated their activities and module operandi 

in respective sections.  

 

We kindly encourage you to visit our website quite often, get informed, 

educated and engaged as our success stories unfold. Your involvement is 

needed and greatly appreciated! 

We also encourage you to visit our College and be part of the process of 
shaping the 21st Century academic profile. Certainly, here at DUCE you will 

meet a vibrant and engaging community of academicians and learners.  We 

believe that your involvement is an essential component to the success of 

our College.    

We look forward to meet and serve you as we offer “Quality Education for 

all”.  

Together, we can, 

Prof. Bernadeta Killian 

Principal – DUCE, 2018 

 
 


